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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Governing Body Changes 
 
The recent parent governor application process enabled us to appoint three new Governors – 
Brendan Kenny, Sunjalee Fernando and Jenny De Freitas. They all have a lot to offer the 
governing body and will be a great asset. We are looking forward to working with them. 
 
I would very much like to thank the Parent Governors who are standing down - Gareth 
Fernandes, this term, and Nick De Freitas in January. They have worked hard over the last four 
years to ensure that the children at St. Anthony’s are receiving the best possible education. I 
would also like to thank Anton Sivapatham for his hard work over the last twelve years as a 
Foundation Governor. The governors have appreciated your enthusiasm, commitment, and 
unfailing efforts to ensure that St. Anthony’s is a wonderful school. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Imogen Barrett Walsh 
 
Chair of Governors 
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